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New Charter Application Fee 
 
Instructions:  An application processing fee (“Fee”) of $6,500, in the form of a single personal check or 
cashier’s check made payable to Arizona State Board for Charter Schools, is required to complete the 
submission of a new charter application package.  Any Applicant remitting payment of the Fee via U.S. 
mail (to ASBCS, P.O. Box 18328, Phoenix, AZ 85005) or FedEx/UPS (to 1616 W. Adams St. Suite 170, 
Phoenix, AZ 85007) must complete this form and include it in the mailing envelope with the Fee.   
 
 
 
Date:    
 
New Charter Applicant Name:          
 
Authorized Representative Name:          
 
Contact Phone Number:            
 
Email Address:             
 
Check Number:     Amount: $      
 
Account Holder Name:             
 

 
 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


